TORNILLO INDEPENDENT
SCHOOL DISTRICT

Educating children today to be the leaders of fomorrow.

MEMORANDUM

To: Members of the Board of Trustees
From: Mr. Raymond Bonilla, CTE Coordinator
Subject:  College Tour

Date: February 26, 2025

Rationale:

Travel to Austin and San Antonio, Texas to visit college campuses. The High School will be taking the 10t grade class to tour
UT Austin and UT San Antonio. Travel dates will be March 6 to March 9, 2025. The students will be staying in San Antonio.
The students will raise additional funds to visit Six Flags Fiesta Texas on Saturday March 8.

Budget Impact:

Funds will come from the Effective Advising Framework Grant.

Administrative Recommendation:
The Tornillo High School administration recommendation is to approve the student college tour to be funded by the EAF
grant in the amount of $12,700.



